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Our Ag Business class works hard at making sure that we get things done as

safe and efficiently as possible. We just finished our 2022 fruit sale which was very

successful. All classes helped pull orders and label them so that it would be easier for

people to come pick up their products. Students also helped load all of the products up

for FFA and community members when they came to pick them up.

Both of the Ag Business classes have also started to create their own

businesses. Students gathered into groups of 2 or 3 and came up with ideas of what

they would sell. Some of the group ideas were to sell candles, coasters, flowers, and

string art. Each group was required to make a survey to send out to teachers and other

community members. The surveys were required to have a description of the product,

asking if anyone would be interested in buying the product, and what price ranges

things would be sold at.

Mrs.Casto does a great job at keeping us all on task and teaching us everything

that we need to know.


